
We have been learning 
about…

4th December 2023



This week we have 
started to get ready 
for Christmas!



It was so much fun decorating the tree all by 
ourselves! 



We had so much fun on our torchlit walk.



Our party afterwards was amazing! 





We’ve been completing our art week portraits.



We started by drawing our self portraits with 
black crayon.



Next, we 
gave our 
paper a 
yellow 
wash.



We cut out 
lots of 

butterflies 
to finish our 

picture. 
Some of the 
butterflies 
were really 

fiddly!



We also went on our trip to Little Angel theatre to see 

Wow!- It’s nightime!





What else have you been up to?








